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April 1, 2025

Dear Parents,
To enroll your child in our Summer Day Camp, kindly review the attached information and return the completed packet and an updated blue immunization form to either the school office or to your child’s teacher. All forms, including your child’s blue immunization form must be turned in no later than May 1st. 
We would like to announce new for the summer of 2025, an all-inclusive pricing for our families. We understand how challenging it can be to manage payments for crafts, snacks, and special activities throughout the summer. To simplify this process and avoid multiple charges on accounts, we have made an adjustment to the price to cover these costs. This will ensure a worry-free summer for each and every family. 
This summer there will be a limited number of spots available for each group. Priority will be given to students enrolled at TCS for the 2025-2026 school year who require full-time childcare. This year there will be an enrollment form added as part of the summer packet. Each child that will be attending will need to return each form signed as well as an enrollment form filled out. The enrollment forms will include important questions that your child’s teacher will need to know in case of emergencies and will be kept on file in the childcare office. On the enrollment forms please specify whether your child will require childcare part-time (2 days or less) or full-time (3 days or more). If your child is not planning to return in the fall but wishes to attend during the summer, please still submit the packet to add them to the waitlist. We will contact you if a spot becomes available in your child’s age group. 
We look forward to another wonderful summer at Tabernacle Christian School Childcare.  Thank you for entrusting us with your children.  They truly are a blessing to us.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call (205) 631-9318 or by email Bennis@tabernaclechristian.org. 

Thank you,
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Brittany Ennis
Childcare Director
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